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19 April 2022 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Students have seen in school today that we've had shutters fitted at the doorway of toilets. Can I 

confirm for you that the rules on toilet access have not changed at all. Students are encouraged 

to use toilets before school, afterschool, and during break and lunch times. However, students still 

have access to a toilet at all times. Students can ask for permission from an adult to access the 

single clean and monitored unisex set of toilets during lessons when they really need to, or if they 

have any medical need. Any lesson time access should be always with a note written in their 

planner. 

 

We all deserve access to clean and safe toilets. The shutters on some sets of toilets during learning 

time will ensure that toilets can be monitored at all times, and therefore be well kept and safe.  I 

hope you'll support us continuing to improve Chaucer School with this small change.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Mrs J Crewe 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


